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1 Syllabus 
Ramkhamhaeng University, Institute for International Studies (IIS) 

MCS 3451 TV Program Production 
Prof. Anthony Collins, Instructor 

Course Description 

December 16, 18, 20, 22, 24 JAN TBD 

9am-4pm  48 lecture hours 

This course integrates principles and techniques for the 
development and production of TV and digital video programming in 
Bangkok and other parts of Thailand.   
 
This course facilitates the building of skills and knowledge about 
pre-production research and writing, location and studio recording, 
digital postproduction, and creative design with digital and time-
based media. This course facilitates contextual learning about 
historical issues and professional practices. 
 
This course consists of different modules; each module facilitates 
greater practical knowledge, experience and contextual 
understanding. 

The course intends to help students apply their knowledge and 
understanding through hands-on practice. It builds contextual 
learning through a constant process of viewing/listening and review 
of various works; plus this course supports greater learning about 
professional practice in the field with on site visits and by 
interactions with professional practitioners in the field. 
Course Objectives: Specific learning objectives include:  

Building a range of basic skills about pre-production research, 
writing, field and studio recording and production, and project 
presentation.  

Contextual learning about internet-based media production in 
Thailand and worldwide.   

To integrate various technical tools for writing, digital media 
production, postproduction, and internet dissemination, applying 
what has been introduced, practiced, and learned in class. 

To participate in on-site visits to TV and radio stations, 
recording studios, and other venues for audio production, post 
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production and radio broadcast. 

To write descriptively, reflectively, and in a scholarly way about 
historical and contemporary issues relevant to course content. 

To discover and explore creative, technical, and professional 
opportunities that integrate your skills and knowledge in digital 
media production. 
 
To identify and refine technical and creative skills in 
professional nonlinear computer-based software programs for digital 
media production. 
 
To troubleshoot technical and creative problems faced in individual 
project production.  
 
To autonomously develop and produce at least one creative project 
with a range of free and available tools. 
 


